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16th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
You should have recently received a letter from the Local Authority informing you that your son/daughter has been 
offered a place at Armfield Academy, commencing on Monday, 3rd September 2018. 
 
I am delighted to welcome him/her on behalf of all our Armfield Family. I trust he/she will be very happy with us 
over the next five years.  
 
We will be holding an Information Evening on Wednesday, 25th April 2018 from 18:30 – 19:30 p.m. at the Paradise 
Room at Blackpool Pleasure Beach.  This meeting will give us an opportunity to update you on the progress of our 
new school, staffing information and general information which we feel will be useful to both students and 
parents/guardians alike.  We sincerely hope you will be able to join us. 
 
A New Intake Evening will also be held and a personalised invitation to this evening will follow closer to the time.  
In addition, some of our staff from Armfield Academy will visit new students in their primary schools and are also 
available to be contacted on the following email address admin@armfield.fcat.org.uk should any queries arise in 
the interim.  We will also be running a Transition Week from Monday, 9th July 2018 to Friday, 13th July 2018, where 
your son/daughter will get a chance to mix with his/her new Year Group, meet his/her Progress Tutor whilst doing 
some great activities.  Our school website provides further information about the school (www.armfield 
academy.co.uk). 
 
We are very much looking forward to working with your son/daughter and yourself and to maintaining a close 
partnership throughout his/her school career with us. Further details regarding additional events and joining 
procedures scheduled over the next few months will follow in due course.  Our aim is to ensure that your 
son/daughter enjoys a smooth and successful transition from Primary to Armfield Academy. 
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 
Welcome to Armfield! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr M. Kilmurray      Mr C. Lickiss 
Headteacher       Executive Principal 
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